
The Burney Society (North America) 
Virtual Zoom Conference: 

 
Re-reading, Re-viewing, and Re-assessing the Burneys 

5-7 July 2021 
 
 

Over three days, with between three to four hours each day of Zoom-

time, the Burney Society will be offering an exciting program of talks on 

Frances Burney and the Burney Family. 

 

We open with a plenary talk by Francesca Saggini (Edinburgh): “‘Tell all 

the truth but tell it slant’: Reading Frances Burney Against the Grain.” 

Following this, our Founder Paula Stepankowsky will review the history 

and accomplishments of our Society. For the rest of the sessions, 

thirteen Burney scholars, both established and emerging, will share new 

insights on panels titled “Re-assessing Frances Burney and Burney 

Criticism,” “Other Burneys,” “Charles Burney and Music,” and “Re-

viewing Burneys through New Lenses.”  

 

We are asking all interested members to register in advance before June 
30th by paying $10 USD. As usual, all attendees must be members of the 
Burney Society. Annual membership renewal ($30 USD) is due on June 
13th. Our Treasurer Kirsten Hall will be sending reminders to members 
whose memberships expire in June. 
 

We now have a PayPal account, so you may pay for the conference 

and/or renew your membership by going to the Membership page of 

our website: https://www.mcgill.ca/burneycentre/burney-

society/membership. 

The Zoom invitation will be sent to the webmail address that you use. 

 

If you prefer to send a cheque (USD) for membership and/or 

conference, please mail it to Kirsten Hall:  3915 Willbert Road, Austin, 

TX 78751 USA, but be sure to provide your email for the Zoom 

invitation. 

https://www.mcgill.ca/burneycentre/burney-society/membership
https://www.mcgill.ca/burneycentre/burney-society/membership


Please address any questions to 
burneysocietynorthamerica@gmail.com. 


